
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Below is a link to our Ofsted Pupil Questionnaire. Children’s views 
are an important part of our inspection. Please click on the link 
below and complete this with your child. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Stanbridge Primary School 
  

 
 
 
Ofsted is inspecting your school and, would like to hear your views. 
You can do this by completing an online pupil questionnaire at the 
following link: ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Pupil/10033221 
  
Your views are really important to us and, will help inspectors 
understand your experience of school. The questionnaire will close at 
11am on 16 November 2017, to give the inspector time to look at the 
results. The questionnaires work in Chrome, Firefox, Safari and 
Internet Explorer 11, and on mobiles and tablets when you copy and 
paste the link into the browser. 
  
We do not ask for your name, so you will not be identified from the 
responses you make. 

http://ofsted.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Pupil/10033221

